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NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT

	The Regular Meeting of the Hermosa Beach Parks, Recreation and Community Resources Advisory Commission scheduled for Tuesday, June 2, 2020 was adjourned, due to a lack of quorum, to Tuesday, July 7, 2020 at 7:00pm in the Council Chambers.

DATED this 2nd day of June, 2020		
					

					Lisa Nichols											Lisa Nichols, Senior Recreation Supervisor
					Community Resources Department
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